
From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Sublect:

Sounds good.

lohn C. Rooney, P,E.

City Engineer
Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racíne

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, W|53403
p 262,636.9460
f 262.636.9s45

Rooney, John
Tuesday, August 21,2012 8:41 AM
McCarthy, Terry
jwilson3l@wi.rr.com; Johnson-Martin, Janice; Payne, Nancy; Kaminski, Roxanne
RE: 2800 block of Washington, 1300 blocks of Thurston and Quincy Alleyways

From: McCaÊhy, Terry
Sent: Monday, August 20,20L2 6:05 pM

To: Rooney, John
Cc¡ jwilson3l@wl. rr. com ; Joh nson- Ma ft in, Ja n ice
Subject: RE: 2800 block of Washington, 1300 blocks of Thurston and euincy Alleyways

Janice,
Please consider this an official communication that Kristin Wilson would like the
house considered in the 2019 round of proposed improvements. Thanks.

Terry McCarthy
9th Dlstrlcl Alderman, Clty of Raclne
Chalr, Board of Parks, Recreatlon and Cultural Service
Vice-Chah, Finance and Personnol Commlttee
2627707350

ll-8r-t\

From: Rooney, John
Sent: Monday, August 20,20L2 4:39 pM

To: McCafthy, Terry
Subject: RE: 2800 block of Washington, 13OO blocks of Thurston and euincy Alleyways

r\-S t\ oF n\\E

someone should send a communication ín requesting that alley be considered for a preliminary resolution for
improvement. This request should come from the alderman or resident since staff has finished bringing forward alleys
for improvement. There is plenty of time to get it in. Any questions feel free to contact me,

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer
Asst. Commissioner of public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403
p 262,636.9460
f 262.636.954s

E-W alley behind her



From: McCarthy, Terry
Sent: Monday, August 20,2012 3:52 PM
To: Rooney, John
SubJect: FW: 2800 block of Washington, 1300 blocks of Thurston and Quincy Alleyways

John,
Can we request that this E-W alley be considered next yeafl Thanks,

Terry McCafthy
gth Disklct Alderman, Clty of Racine
Chair, Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Service
Vlce-Chalr, Financ€ and Personnel Commlltee
262 770 7390

From: Kristin Wilson fiwllson31@wl.rr.coml
Sent: Monday, August 20,2012 3:04 PM
To: McCafthy, Terry
subject: 2800 block of washington, 1300 blocks of rhurston and Quincy Alleyways

Dear Terry,

Jim and I,2819 Washington Avenue, would like for you to go ahead and bring up to finish the rest of the alley
again,

In the meantime, we can't believe that the city is not doing it's part to maintain the dangerous holes in this
alleyway. There should at least be some blacktop put in the holes which are VERY deep and all over.

Please let me know if I need to or should help bring this up again. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kristin & James Wilson
2819 Il2 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI53405
865-8287
iwilson3I lEwi.rr.com



Alley r Quincy to Thurston; Washington to
Wright Ave \N-s )
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